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Monday, 07 November 2016 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
At Felton Primary School we have very high expectations and standards of dress and presentation.  

We believe it is very important that we encourage pupils from an early age to adopt positive habits in 

relation to the wearing of appropriate clothing for physical activity. 

Each week your child will need to have the following in school: 

 (Team colour) PE T-shirt 

 (Black/Blue) shorts 

  School jumper/sweatshirt  

 (Black/Blue) tracksuit bottoms for colder weather  

 Suitable outdoor trainers 

To ensure that there are no preventable injuries, jewellery must not be worn, long hair must be tied 

back and your child must wear his/her outdoor trainers for every PE lesson. 

PE is a compulsory part of the national curriculum and your child is entitled to access two hours of PE a 

week. However, if your child does not have the correct kit they can be excluded from their lesson based 

on advice outlined by the document “Safe Practice in PE” adopted by the Local Educational Authority. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. J.  Burroughs 
PE Teacher 
 
Felton C of E Primary School 

Mouldshaugh Lane 

Felton 
Morpeth 

Northumberland 
NE65 9PY 
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